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In their new publication, Angelo Cifaldi and Joseph Carlo outline what pharmacies should be aware of 
regarding the new requirements of Part 456 of the New York Insurance regulations. The new section could 
affect how contracts with insurance companies or pharmacy benefit managers (PBMs) are handled going 
forward. 

Contact Angelo Cifaldi and Joseph Carlo to ensure that your pharmacy is prepared for the upcoming changes 
and to assess whether current contracts may need to be updated. 

Read the full article: New York PBM Contractual Obligations To Take Effect: What To Expect
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